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From: Lambert, Richard
Sent: 17 September 2014 15:58
To: Davenport, Peter; Breese, Robert
Cc: Sambells, Rachel
Subject: FW: Sammies Bar 14 Crosswall London EC3N 2LJ. Application for Premises License.
Attachments: COL Licensing Policy 2013 applications part.docx

Dear Sirs, We would like to object to the above application for the following reasons:

The licence application Licensing Objectives, does not contain adequate information to meet the licensing objective
‘prevention of public nuisance’ and the city of London Policy document: Statement of licensing Policy.

Namely:
The applicant should supply sufficient information as set out in the licensing policy in relation to paragraphs 33, 34
and 38 for the reasons expressed at paras 39 & 40.

This would then cover the areas where we have concerns:

The area of this licence application contains a large proportion of residential properties and the proposed closing times
could have an adverse effect on these and we would like to have these restricted.

The ground floor entrance door has not been provided with a lobby, there is therefore no control of music break out.
There is no mention of noise limiters being used or installed.

We would like to see a condition of no promoted events on this application.
As we have had to deal with a number of complaints from local residents to this area, who have suffered from the use
of bars for promoted events.

Kind Regards
Richard Lambert
Pollution Team.
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